
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ) 
3/15/2011 5:57:27 PM 
IA reaching out to Josh on Fast and Furious 
2023530760_20110315_112728.way 

Dennis: I will call John Beasley, who called from IA, to speak to Josh about Fast and Furious. 
Has he reached you? Thanks. JPC 
	Original Message 	 
From: Parecki, Josh (USAAZ) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 11:57 AM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Cc: Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ) 
Subject: Voicemail From DC regarding "Fast and Furious" (FW: Voice Message Attached from 
2023530760 - DEPT OF JSTCE) 

Hi, Dennis and Pat- 

This voicemail is concerning. Please take a listen. Apparently, I received this voicemail at 
the direction of the director -  of OIA in Washington DC. They want to talk to me about "Fast and 
Furious." 

Cheers, 
Josh 

	Original Message 	 
From: postmaster@msgsvr.voip.usa.doj.gov  [mailto:postmaster@msgsvr.voip.usa.doj.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 11:27 AM 
To: Josh Parecki 
Subject: Voice Message Attached from 2023530760 - DEPT OF JSTCE 

Time: Mar 15, 2011 11:27:28 AM 
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message 
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